
Item 19: 
 

Member Questions to be answered at the Council meeting on 19 July 
2022. 

Members of the Executive to answer the following questions submitted by Councillors 

in accordance with the Council’s Constitution: 

 

(a) Question to be answered by the Executive Member for Adult Social Care   

submitted by Councillor Alan Macro: 

“Has the Council received any proposals from anyone to keep Notrees care 
home open?” 

(b) Question to be answered by the Executive Member for Planning, Transport 
and Countryside submitted by Councillor Adrian Abbs: 

“Given the concerns of residents that verges are overgrown, will the Portfolio 
Holder please demonstrate that the correct balance between encouraging 
biodiversity and ensuring the safety of pedestrians and road-users is being 

achieved?” 

(c) Question to be answered by the Executive Member for Planning, Transport 

and Countryside submitted by Councillor Martha Vickers: 

“Can you explain why planned roadworks on a busy main road involving a 15km 
diversion with inadequate and confusing signage, such as happened recently on 

the A4 in Speen, has to be done during the day and without consulting all affected 
ward councillors and parish councils, whose local knowledge and social media 
networks can minimise the chaos and inconvenience that results if given 

sufficient time to broadcast the work?” 

(d) Question to be answered by the Executive Member for Internal Governance 

and Strategic Partnerships submitted by Councillor Steve Masters: 

“Some 18 months on from the executive approving it (11th February 2021), what 
progress has been made with the restructure in (what was called) strategic 

support?” 

(e) Question to be answered by the Executive Member for Housing, Leisure and 

Culture submitted by Councillor Claire Rowles : 

“Please could the Portfolio Holder for Leisure tell me when the Sports Hub is 
expected to be delivered and what implication the delay due to the Judicial Review 

has?” 

(f) Question to be answered by the Executive Member for Adult Social Care 

submitted by Councillor Alan Macro : 

“Why did the Council's consultation hub not allow some people to respond to the 
consultation on the proposed closure of the Notrees care home?” 

(g) Question to be answered by the Executive Member for Internal Governance 
and Strategic Partnerships submitted by Councillor Steve Masters: 

“What progress has been made in hiring a legal professional to the post of 
information governance solicitor?” 
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Item 19: 
 

Member Questions to be answered at the Council meeting on 19 July 
2022. 

Members of the Executive to answer the following questions submitted by Councillors 

in accordance with the Council’s Constitution: 

 

(h) Question to be answered by the Executive Member for Internal Governance 

and Strategic Partnerships submitted by Councillor Steve Masters: 

“Inefficient working practices in Information governance were offered as part of the 
rationale for the reorganisation of the workload and the redundancy of two members 

of staff; how many FOIs and SARs were received by the council in the last year, 
and has their response time, number of requests for review, and number of 

breaches and complaints improved as a result of the changes?” 
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